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This week we have been :

• Multiplying and dividing numbers, up to 2 decimal places, by 10 and 
100.

• Summarising the main points of an extended text.
• Investigating pulleys and gears, constructing our own mechanisms 

and explaining how these mechanisms work.
• Writing and recording dialogues in Welsh.
• Using a colon and commas in our writing.
• Planning and writing an acceptance letter from Prof.Dumbledore to 

Harry Potter, telling him he has been accepted into Hogwarts 
School of Witchcraft and Wizardry. 

NEXT WEEK:

Unfortunately, Atlantic College has been cancelled due to 
current circumstances.

Please could all children have full P.E kit in school for Thursday mornings. 

Spelling test and times tables – Thursdays. 

As always, we are here to help and support, so please feel free to contact us at the 
school via the office if you need to speak to us. 

Enjoy the weekend ! 
Mrs Crowe, Mrs Crowther, Mrs Cox 

Year 5 




